
 
 
July 28, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Docket UE-152072—2016 Annual Report on Conservation Acquisition—REVISED 
  
Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company), a division of PacifiCorp, submits 
for filing an original and two copies of its revised 2016 Annual Report on Conservation 
Acquisition for the year ended December 31, 2016.   
 
The Company discovered that some of the measure lives used in the calculations in its June 1, 
2017 report were incorrect.  The revised report corrects the following items that were affected by 
the calculations: 

- Page 5:  Net benefits over the life of the individual measures are estimated at $15.5m. 
- Page 6:  Table 1—Portfolio Cost Effectiveness 
- Page 38:  Table 19—wattsmart Business Cost Effectiveness 

 
Please direct informal inquiries to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
            /s/              
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation  
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com 
 
Enclosures 
152072-PPL-Revised-2016-Annual-Conservation-Rpt-7-28-17.pdf 
152072-PPL-Appendices-Revised-2016-Annual-Conservation-Rpt-7-28-17.pdf 


